
   
 

 

 
 
DAILY BULLETIN –Monday 24th September 2018                                                 Duty Head- D Dempster 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK  
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS:   
  
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
S1 Assembly 
 
S1-6 Can all pupils please remember to KEEP LEFT in the corridors and stairs.   Mr Dempster 
 
 
S1-6 Debating Club:   Interested in joining the debate club? Please come to room 2.12 on a Wednesday 

lunchtime. The club will be led by senior pupils and will allow discussion and debate on topical issues of 
the day in a relaxed environment.                                                                                           Mr Beattie 

 
S1-6 Tennis Ambassadors:   Could all Tennis Ambassadors please come to a very short meeting at  the 

start of Break today:                Miss Forbes  
                 
S1-6 Yoga Club:   Is on at lunchtime in the Dance Studio.     Mr Segall 
 
   
 

S1-6 Fitness and Circuits:   A new ‘Fitness and Circuits’ club is starting tomorrow after school in the Dance 

Studio.  All year groups welcome!  Please see Miss Burns in the PE Department for more details.  
 

S1-6 Cricket on the MUGA:   Cricket is on at lunchtime today on the MUGA.  Please be ready to play by 
1.00pm                Mr Segall 

 
S1-6 Violin and Viola Players:   All Violin and Viola Pupils who have lessons on Tuesdays please note thet 

from next week September 25th your lessons will take place in instrumental room 1. Please leave your 
instruments in that room on arrival in the morning.                   Mrs Clegg
      

S1-6 Brass Players:   All Brass players please note that you will be taught next door in Instrumental room 2. 
Please take your instruments directly there.                          Mrs Clegg
   

 
 
S1-4 Badminton:   If any Badminton players would like to enter the Lothian Schools Under-16 

Championships (born 2003 or later) at Lasswade on Saturday 29th September please can they collect 

an entry form from Tony Segall in the PE Dept at morning break today.                                      Mr Segall 

 
 
S3-6  Central Choir: Rehearsals on Tuesday 2nd October from 4:30-6:30pm at St Thomas of Aquin’s High 

School. Rehearsal dates are listed below and the concert date for Fanfare this year is Friday 30th 
November. 

 2nd, 9th, 23rd, 30th October 
6th, 13th, 20th, 27th November                   Mrs Clegg 

 
 
 
S1-2 Girls and Boys Rugby Players: Boroughmuir Rugby are running an October Rugby Camp during the 

holidays. You can pick up a flyer in the PE department or speak to Mr Else for further info.  
              Mr Else  
 
 

  
 



S1-3 European Day of Languages:   This Wednesday (26th September) is European Day of Languages. 
Help us celebrate by coming along to the assembly hall on Wednesday lunchtime to try your hand at 
some of the 20 + languages spoken at this school. There will also be a bake sale for you to buy a variety 
of sweet treats from around Europe and beyond!                                                               Miss Hastings 

   
:    
 
S1-3 Boys Basketball:   Is on today after school.  All players, new and existing, are welcome.  Please ready 

in Changing Room 2 and meet the coach in the Games Hall.                                          Mr Segall 
 
 
 
S4-6 Female Choir: Can all singers please go to room G-02 on Monday at 1:05pm for choir rehearsal. 
                        Mrs Webster  
 
S5-6  Netball: Important meeting at break today in Room 210. This is for all senior netball players about 

upcoming matches (Tuesday 25th Sept) even if you haven’t managed to make training last couple of 
weeks. If you cannot attend please see Miss Boag asap. 

                          Miss Boag  
S5-6 Samye Ling Trip:   Could all students going on this trip please attend a short meeting at break today in 

room 206.                                                                                                                                   Mr Igoe 
 
S3-4 Girls Football Players:   Can the following pupils please come and see Mr Else today (Monday)- this is 

essential! Numbers need to be confirmed for the pizza party this Thursday. 
 Amelie Birse, Lalita Hirani, Molly Drummond, Maya Robinson, Skye McCloy, Isla Ross, Sophia 

Langsley, Hannah Byres        Mr Else 
 
 
S1 Photography Club:   This is for any S1 pupils interested in taking part in the new Photography Club.  
 Come to Mr Kastelein’s classroom (Room 3.01) Monday lunchtime starting on Monday 24th September. 

Please bring your lunch                                                                                                      Mr Kastelein 
 
    
S3 Badminton Club:   A reminder Badminton Club will be starting today at lunchtime in the big sports Hall 

on the ground floor at 1pm.                                                                                 Murray Kingsbury (S6) 
 
 
S3 Trip to Buckstone Primary: 

Tuesday 25th September and Thursday 27th of September:   
Tuesday 25th September: Miss Mitchelmore and Miss McGinalys class are to meet at HFT department 
to collect your teams resources at 10.30 a.m. We will be walking as a group to Morningside to catch a 
bus to the primary school. Please remember to wear school uniform. Anyone without a permission slip 
should hand in before Monday.  
Thursday 27th of September Miss Mitchelmore and Miss Davidson’s class are to meet at HFT 
department at 10.30 a.m. to collect your teams’ resources at 10.30 a.m. 

                           Miss Mitchelmore 
 

S5-6 RSM: A reminder that RSM are coming in on Monday (24th September) period 5 to speak to pupils in S5 
and S6 about careers in accountancy.   RSM is an accountancy firm and leading provider of audit, tax 
and consulting services to middle market leaders, globally.  The presentation will provide students with 
the opportunity to find out more information about RSM’s school leavers programmes, to hear from their 
current students, learn more about the different routes into accountancy and to participate in a Q&A 
session.  If you would like to attend you should make sure you have given your name to your guidance 
teacher or Mrs Paterson.    

             Mrs Paterson 
 

 
S6  Yearbook Photos: This year’s yearbook will include individual photos (to be taken in school by Holly 

Hayward – details still to be confirmed).  As well as these each person’s entry will also have a baby 
photo.  Please email a suitable baby photo to bhsyearbook1819@gmail.com  Baby photos should be 
any age up to 5 years old.   Within the subject heading should be your first and last name.   The deadline 
for all photos is 26th October 2018.  If you do not wish to submit a baby photo then you must let the 
committee members know.  Thank you in advance.  

 
      The Year Book Committee and Miss Mackintosh 
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CORRIDOR MONITORING ROTA - MONDAY                                                                         SMT - D Dempster 

  Break Lunch 

3rd Floor 
Patrol 3rd floor balconies.  

No pupils allowed. 

Staff S Macdonald   

S6 S McMillan, C Ainslie M Robertson, Y Ali 

2nd Floor 
Patrol 2nd floor balconies. 

No pupils allowed. 

Staff S Das   

S6 L Heun, M Kingsbury M Macari, D Hamilton 

Atrium Level 

Bottom of atrium staircase. S6 B Wright, E Clegg 
R Davidson, G 

Fowler 

Atrium floor and stairwells. 
Staff P McIlwaine M Verrine 

S6 A Jacques, Z Forbes O O'Neill, J Krajewski 

Servery Entrance SMT D Dempster D Dempster 

Servery Queue/Exit Staff   D Collard 

Corner stairways 
NW/SW S6 R Carvalho, H Botia B Gourlay, A Gillies 

NE/SE S6 J Krajewski, J O'Boyle S Brown, D Spence 

Ground Floor Reception area/Front door SMT J Presly J Presly 

Lower Atrium and 
Lower Ground Floor 

Lower atrium/Side door Staff E Ross P Dobson 

Main Playground S6 H Chung, R Brady 
F Blackie, C 

Whymark 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


